
 

April 18, 2018 
 
City of Columbus, Ohio 
 
Attn: Department of Finance and Management 
 
This is to advise you that Vermeer Heartland, located at located at 2574 
US 22 NW, Washington Court House, Ohio is the official and approved 
provider of Vermeer Corporation for equipment and service for Central 
and Southern Ohio, along with the assigned territories in Kentucky, West 
Virginia, and eastern Tennessee. By signing this letter, we authorize 
Vermeer Heartland, Inc., to offer Vermeer equipment, parts, and service 
for all equipment manufactured by Vermeer Corporation. 
 
Additionally, Vermeer Corporation, located at 1210 Vermeer Road East, 
Pella, Iowa, USA, is the sole source manufacturer of Vermeer equipment 
and parts which are distributed throughout the world by dealers who are 
assigned exclusive territories. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any additional 
 
 
 

 
 
Tony Briggs 
 
 

 

Tony Briggs 
Vice President, Sales & Distribution 
1210 Vermeer Road East | Pella, Iowa 50219 USA 
O: 641-621-7980 | M: 641-780-4014 | F: 641-621-7774  
vermeer.com 

 

http://www.vermeer.com/

